
 

3rd November 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Mrs Parish-Means has organised a trip to Crantock Lodge care home on Friday 
1st December to create Christmas crafts with the local community as part of our PSHE/RE 
topics. 
 
Children will be walking to and from Crantock Lodge, supervised by Newquay Primary 
Academy staff, and will return to the academy in time for lunch. 

Children will need to bring weather-appropriate coats and wear sturdy shoes. 

Please use the link below which will take you to a consent form to be completed: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv88yU
rcKv0iFMuzQulL5aMbVUN1pQQU0zV05JSkY2QklQSlQ1OEZWSThEVS4u 

If you have any queries, please contact a member of the academy team. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Craig Hayes 

Executive Headteacher 
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